
 

 

Dame Hannahs News - September 2021  

 

    

 

Welcome 

Everyone has been enjoying the last of the summer sunshine with fun and games 

in the gardens and trips around South Devon. We have caught up with our charity 

shop volunteers to whom we are eternally grateful and have bid farewell to 

another much valued member of staff. We are also recruiting support workers so 

please spread the word. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunny Games 

Everyone has enjoyed being out in the gardens with fun and games in the 

sunshine. Mini rounders is always particularly popular.  
 



 

 

Three Generations 

Meet the Williams family. Three generations all helping out at Dame Hannahs! 

Transit Way Site Manager Lisa has got the whole family involved. Her husband 

Adam, children Kowen and Kacie, mother Carol and father in law Dave all 

volunteer in our Transit Way warehouse. Thank you to all of them! 

If you would like to get involved please ring 01752 898135 or visit our website.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Out and About 

Whenever it is has been possible our young adults have grabbed the opportunity 

to go out and about on trips to beautiful places like Plymbridge Woods, Stover, 

Saltram and Goodrington beach.  
 

 
 

 

 

WE ARE HIRING SUPPORT WORKERS! 

Are you looking for a fulfilling and fun job where you really make the 

difference? 

Come and be part of our friendly and enthusiastic team encouraging and 

supporting our young adults with disabilities to live life to the full. 

For more information contact us on: 

T: 01752 898182 | E: hrenquiries@discoverhannahs.org  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

All Aboard! 

We are very lucky that so many of our young adults have been able to go sailing 

recently. The sunset cruise was particularly spectacular and they even did a spot 

of fishing! Thank you again to the Horizons Sailing Charity and to our volunteer 

driver Graham.  
 



 

 

Farewell Paul 

We were all very sad to say goodbye to Paul Carne who has been a much 

valued and dedicated member of our maintenance team for 10 years. Happy 

retirement Paul!  
   

  

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all our volunteers and fundraisers for all 

their dedication and hard work. If you would like to get involved please 

contact supportus@discoverhannahs.org  

 

    

 

 


